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What's Happening?

MPX is a rare disease caused
by infection with the MPX virus.
There is a current outbreak in
Riverside County that is
primarily affecting the
easternmost cities in the Desert
region, but we are also seeing
cases in the western region as
well. Cases in Riverside County
are mainly among men who are
between the ages of 18 and 65. 

Stay Up to Date

What's Available?

RUHS Public Health is offering
information on how to access the
following services for those who
are at greater risk of exposure and
those who believe they may have
been exposed to the MPX virus:

Test for MPX

RUHS Public Health collects information
about individuals who tested positive for
MPX to better understand who is at
highest risk and to guide vaccination,
testing, and treatment. To help prevent the
spread of disease, it is important to
address disease outbreaks proactively to
prevent larger outbreaks.

Check eligibility
for a vaccine

Treatment options

951-358-5107

MPX@ruhealth.org

Rivcoph.org/MPX

CountyRiversideDepart
mentofPublicHealth

I N  R I V E R S I D E  C O U N T Y

Outbreak Response


